
Group Visit 

A group of thirty seven (37) students of schools and colleges of different districts of West Bengal came to visit the 

Sangrahalaya on August 22, 2017, as part of the itinerary of a Youth Camp organized by West Bengal Gandhi Peace 

Foundation, Mourigram. They were accompanied by Shri Chandan Pal, the Secretary of West Bengal Gandhi Peace 

Foundation. They were provided with a guided tour of the Sangrahalaya. Later they were shown the documentary 

titled Role of Barrackpore in the Freedom Movement of India. On seeing the display Shri Chandan Pal commented, 

“Excellent and inspiring.”  (22/08/2017) 

 

    
 

 
 

    
 

 
 

 


